
  
 
 1120 South Tryon St.

Suite 700 
Charlotte, NC 28203

 brightspeed.com
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

August 2, 2023 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
With this letter the Brightspeed Local Operating companies hereby transmit a complete copy of the Base 
Document Tariff F.C.C No. 7, Access Service, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of 
July 31, 2023. 
 
 
All correspondence and inquiries regarding this Monthly Updated Base Document should be addressed to 
me at chantel.miller@brightspeed.com or (704) 314-2353. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 Chantel Miller 
 Director-Government Operations  
 Brightspeed 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

 


